City of Seattle Request for Proposal #SPU - 3713
Flow Monitoring Goods and Services
Addendum 
Dated 06/29/17

The following is additional information regarding Request for Proposal #SPU - 3713, titled “Flow Monitoring Goods and Services” released on 5/18/17.  The due date and time for responses has changed to 7/10/17 @4:00PM (Pacific).  This addendum includes both questions from prospective proposers and the City’s answers, and revisions to the RFP.  This addendum is hereby made part of the RFP and therefore, the information contained herein shall be taken into consideration when preparing and submitting a proposal.
	Item #
	Date Received
	Date Answered
	Vendor’s Question
	City’s Answer
	RFP Revisions

	1
	N/A
	6/29/17
	
	In order to answer all questions thoroughly, the City has moved the proposal due date to 7/10/17.
	The proposal due date has changed to 7/10/17 at 4 PM Pacific.
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